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Hello 8th Grade Families,

In the upcoming days, you will receive a letter in the mail for your current 8th grade child.  This MySchools invitation letter includes a unique Account Creation Code needed to access MySchools. You will be directed to:

·         Log in to MySchools.nyc
·         Provide an email address, which generates a verification link
·         Verify their email address by clicking the verification link
·         Create a personal password for the system
·         Add your student to their account using their student’s OSIS and the Account Creation Code

Please note
·         Access MySchools as soon as you receive your letter.
·        The Specialized High Schools registration deadline is October 11. This is for students who are interested in taking the Specialized High Schools Admissions Test (SHSAT) and auditioning for LaGuardia High School. 

Know What’s Coming Next
·         Students’ academic information will be available in MySchools in the coming weeks. Currently, students’ grades and test scores are not available in MySchools. This is the information is not needed to register for the Specialized High Schools process!
· Families will have the ability to print their own SHSAT and LaGuardia tickets. 

**It is highly recommended that all 8th Grade Families attend our High School Workshop at 6:30pm on the 27th.  

All the best,

Star Corvinelli
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